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SCAVENGER HUNT IN THE JUNIOR LIBRARY
This term the Junior Library held a scavenger hunt. 12 book characters were hidden in the library
with a letter, that together when unscrambled would form a secret message. Lots of students
participated in this competition, searching all over the library during recess and lunchtime for
these hidden characters. The following students were the first to find them all and unscramble the
secret message "Reading Rocks." They each won a brand new book of their choice!
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Isaac Y. Year 1

Isaac H. Year 2

Grace J. Year 2

Michael N. Year 2

Elena M. Year 3

Avneet G. Year 3

Gwendolyn P. Year 3

Ethan T. Year 3

Jason O. Year 4

Elizer S. Year 4

Madeleine S. Year 5

Natalia A.K. Year 5

Christian T. Year 5

Claudia A. Year 5

Charlie B. Year 6

Isabella B. Year 6

 

Mrs Issa and Mr Smith would to congratulate all these students again for their great detective and
word skills! Thank you to all students who participated in this competition!

Mrs Arabella Issa & Mr Michael Smith
Junior IRC Library team
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